
Eve O'Sullivan 
~~ ~~ 

Subject: FW: EPA - DAS Reg No 50007-03 New Permit Application 

From: Karin Oubsky ckdubskv@coastwatch.org> 
Sent: 18 June 2019 19:34 
To: Eve O'Sullivan <E.OSullivan@eua.ie> 
Subject: Re: EPA - DAS Reg No 50007-03 New Permit Application 

Eve thank you. I will get back with more info after reading the documentation. - we have found a seagrass bed just 
outside the harbour and as you know there are rare skates in that area. 

When is our next DAS meeting 7 

On 14 Jun 2019, a t  15:00, Eve O'Sullivan <e.osullivan@epa.ie> wrote: 

Good afternoon 

Re: Ren No $0007-03 Dumoing a t  Sea Permit Application from Kerrv County Council 

I am writing to advise that Kerry County Council has applied to  the Agency on 13 June 2019 for a permit 
in respect of Fenit Harbour. The request and associated documentation can be accessed on our website 
a t  the following link tomorrow: http://www.eoa.ie/terminalfour/DaS/index.isrJ 

The Agency will have regard to any submission/observation you wish to make in relation to this permit 
application. Submissions/observations can be sent to  the undersigned in writing or by email. 

You can also set up an RSS Feed to  this application; you will then be notified by email alert every time 
new information is uploaded to  this application on our website. 

Regards 
Eve O'Sullimn 
Programme Officer I Environmental Licensing 
Environmental Protection Agency 
Tel: +353 53 9160600 
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